
SAN FRANCISCO BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT DISTRICT 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Board of Directors DATE: April 3, 2020 

FROM: General Manager 

SUBJECT: COVID-19 Agenda Item: Update on BART's COVID-19 Efforts and Impacts 

At the Board of Directors meeting on April 9, 2020, BART's COVID-19 efforts and its impacts to 
the District will be presented for information. 

If you have any questions, please contact Michael Jones at (510) 464-6126. 

cc: Board Appointed Officers 
Deputy General Manager 
Executive Staff 


